
 
ANNUAL ASBESTOS NOTIFICATION LETTER 

School Year 2024-2025 

 
September 6, 2024 
 
 
Dear Staff, Guardians. and Students, 
 
A copy of our district’s Asbestos Management Plans (AMPs) are available in each school and at 
the main administrative office during regular school hours. The current 3-Year AHERA 
Reinspection Reports are available on the school districts website (Facilities (scit.org)). Inquiries 
regarding the management of asbestos-containing materials (ACM) in our schools should be 
directed to our district’s AHERA Designated Person, Mr. Christopher Cataldo who can be reached 
at 606 Chief Justice Cushing Hwy and ccataldo@scit.org or 781-545-8759. 
 


